
Coronavirus  precautions:  New
date for CIB AGM and Annual
Rally
In  view  of  the  Coronavirus  (COVID-19)  pandemic  and  the
government’s advice to avoid gatherings which may help to
spread it, we have decided to postpone our Annual General
Meeting and Public Rally, which were to have taken place on
Saturday 25th April.

We  have  fixed  a  new  date,  Saturday  11th  July,  with  the
following timings:

Annual General Meeting (members only): 11.30am
Public Rally (members and general public): 1.45pm – 4.45pm

We will advise speakers and programme nearer the time.

VENUE:

The Upper Hall
The Emmanuel Centre
9-23 Marsham Street
LONDON
SW1P 3DW

Of course, these arrangements may be subject to change if the
virus infection persists or government regulations require it.

Advice will be posted on the website and we will also inform
members by newsletter.
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